
Please receive attached to this e-mail our "Save the Date" letter with regard to the upcoming 
Internet Governance Forum (IGF) later on this year, in November in Berlin - which we hope you 
would be able to forward to all members of the Folketing's Business Committee. 
 
You will find further details, e.g. wrt. the official invitation from the President of the German 
Parliament, Dr. Wolfgang Schäuble, in this said letter attached. 
 
To date, 73 parliamentarians from 35 countries or territories have at least shown an interest, 
confirmed their attendance or even already registered for the meeting. 
 
General information about the IGF 2019 is available at: 
 
https://www.intgovforum.org/multilingual/content/igf-2019 
 
Information on the general programme is available at: 
 
https://igf2019.intgovforum.org/ 
 
The programme parts especially drawn up for the legislators are still being developed as we speak. 
Be assured that all legislators who have confirmed their attendance will be informed about all the 
details as soon as we have them. 
 
Registration is already possible via: 
 
https://www.intgovforum.org/multilingual/content/igf-2019-registration 
 
- it is mandatory for all attendees. 
 
More useful information, e.g. accommodation tips are available at: 
 
https://www.igf2019.berlin/ 
 
Kindly contact us at IGF2019@medienstadt-leipzig.org if you have any questions and let us know 
how we would be able to assist you. 
 
Thank you very much for you attention - best regards, 
 
Carsten Schiefner 
Member of the 'Outreach to Parliamentarians' team at Medienstadt Leipzig 
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